
lowtonfosl 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We know your time is precious, but if you can give a little bit of time 

throughout the year, you can make a difference! 
 

TIME IS RUNNING OUT… The majority of the FoSL Team will be 

leaving in 2024, so we need new members to take on the key roles.  
 

Come and join us at our next meeting to see what we do. We would 

love to see you there. 
 

THURSDAY 11th JANUARY 2024 

3:15pm – meet at the school library 

Visit our Facebook page 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/lowtonfosl/?ref=share
https://www.facebook.com/groups/lowtonfosl/?ref=share

